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Dear Parents, 

We are training hard and aiming towards taking part in the ‘Fun Run’ element of the 

Belfast Marathon on Monday 01/05/17. This will be suitable for all children in the running 

club. 

 

The staff will also take part and run with the children but parents will be responsible for 

transport to/from the event. 

 

We feel this would be a great opportunity for the children, a great goal to work towards 

and more importantly good fun. 

 

Enclosed is a registration form which you can fill in for your child and return to school 

and we will register online (with fee £13) 

 

Details can be found on the link below 

http://www.belfastcitymarathon.com/ 

 

 

Karen Mc Ginn 

http://www.belfastcitymarathon.com/

